Board of Assessors – April 28, 2008
The meeting was called to order at 5:35PM by Chairman Willisson.  Also present was Harry Johnson.  Marjorie Sanford was absent.
1. The minutes of 4-14-08 and 4-24-08 were approved as written.
2. There was a lengthy discussion on the abatement application for 210 Village Street.  Board will ask the Mikesh’s if they will agree to extend the deadline for filing the ATB Case.  If they say no, the denial stands.  Pace will write a letter.
3. There was a lengthy discussion on the PK Reval Contract.

4. There was a lengthy discussion on the request to abate a Water Lien.  Board wants Terri to get more information – Is the money still due?  How much is due?  Board of Assessors wants letter from Water/Sewer Commissioners and an abatement application filled out.  Terri to talk to Sandy.
5. There was a discussion on the Exemption Reimbursement request Terri filled out.  Pace reviewed and Board signed.

6. Board worked on the abatement/overlay summary report for Barbara and Melanie.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:30PM. 

The following were signed:

Salary voucher -- $1,440.40

Expense voucher -- $13.70
Exemption reimbursement request

Excise abatements

Respectfully,

Secretary
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